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NASH FINCH COMPANY 
 

Urgent Recall for Immediate Release 

To: Our Valued Customers 

From: Nash Finch Company 

Date: 05/31/12 

Re: Update:  Chicken of the Sea International Korean Oyster Products 

Classification:  Quality 
Update: 
Per Ed Will, NFC is only affected by the following 2 items in this recall: 
• Chicken Of The Sea has issued a voluntary recall on 8oz  Whole Oyster. The case upc is 4800000267 , this item is 

stocked in all DC's 
• Ace Of Diamond Whole Oysters, case  upc is 7760015508, this item is stocked in Omaha only. 
 
Please take the following action: 

• Please pull these items from your shelves. 
• Send all items to The Nash Finch Reclamation Center 
• Reclamation once you have received all merchandise from the Retailers please contact Jeff Cowles for pickup 

information. 
          Jeff Cowles 
          jeff.cowles@crossmark.com 
          952-351-8102 

 
 
Chicken of the Sea International has issued a precautionary, voluntary recall on six UPC's of Oysters supplied by Chicken of the 
Sea under the Chicken of the Sea, Pacific Pearl and Ace of Diamonds brands. While precautionary and voluntary, product might 
be in your delivery location, store level, and / or this product could have been purchased by consumers.  
 
No illnesses have been reported in connection with this product, and no other codes of Oysters or any other Chicken of the Sea 
products are affected by this voluntary recall.  This voluntary recall is being conducted based on findings by the FDA of 
unsanitary conditions in the processing of shellfish at specified plants in Korea.   
 
The specific UPC's under voluntary recall effective immediately include: 
4800000267  Chicken of the Sea Whole Oysters 12/8 oz 
4800000069  Chicken of the Sea Oyster Pieces 24/8 oz 
7175902112  Pacific Pearl Whole Oysters 12/8 oz  
7760015508  Ace of Diamonds Whole Oysters 24/8 oz 
7175902119 Pacific Pearl Smoked Oyster Water 12/3.75 
 
We request your assistance in assuring the success of the product withdrawal by taking the following actions: 
Please do not dispose of the product.  Return cases from your warehouse and store shelves of the UPC's listed above to the 
Chicken of the Sea distribution center you receive shipments from. 

Please submit the costs that you incur in complying with this recall to: 
Korean Oyster Voluntary Recall 
9330 Scranton Road, Suite 500 

 San Diego, CA  92121 
 


